United Nations Development Programme

Letter of Invitation

Chisinau, Republic of Moldova
04 May 2017
Ref. no.: Eol17/01508

Subject: Competition for selecting new beneficiary localities in the framework of
“Migration and Local Development Project” (MiDL)

Dear Sir / Madam:

The United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) hereby announces an
Expression of Interest for a Competition for selecting new beneficiary localities opened
to Local Public Authorities (LPA) from Moldova and invites eligible LPAs to submit their
applications for the above-referenced subject.

This Expression of Interest includes the following documents:
1. This Letter of Invitation (English only);
2. Applicant's Guidelines and criteria for the selection of beneficiary localities
(Romanian/Russian);
3. Online application Form (Romanian/ Russian);

Applications for the competition should be submitted in accordance with provisions
stipulated in the Applicant’s Guidelines.

Should you require further clarifications, kindly communicate with the contact person
identified in the attached Announcement as the focal point for queries on this Eol.

Yours sincgrely.

Ir'a Cebgrarj,
ARR/Hea‘Qo Op¢rations

Empowered lives.
Resilient nations.
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